
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Newsletter  
Summer Term | Week 7 | www.malvernprimaryschool.co.uk | @malvernprimary 

Dear Malvern Families, 
 
This half term, we are incredibly excited to launch our 

first-ever Malvern Spelling Bee!  

Throughout June, children from Year 1 to Year 6 will be 

challenged to earn as many points as possible on Spelling 

Frame. This can be achieved through practicing their 

weekly spellings and playing as many games as possible.  

On Tuesday 4th July, the three children from each class 

who have earned the most points will participate in                   

Malvern's inaugural Spelling Bee Championship Final.  

Children will be quizzed on a variety of spelling words 

until we crown our Malvern Spelling Bee Champions. This 

will be a wonderful celebration event with families of our 

finalists invited along.   We hope to see lots of our                    

children playing along this month! 

Have a fantastic weekend!  

Mr James  

Headteacher  

Malfest 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Malfest 2023 will take place on Saturday 8th July and will                             

hopefully provide another truly memorable day for the whole    

Malvern community. Tickets are now available to buy and you can 

purchase these via the online platform Eventbrite by clicking the 

link below or scanning the QR code.  We pride ourselves on our 

event being a celebration of our wonderful community so please 

feel free to share the link with friends and family. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the 

event. 

LINK FOR TICKETS 

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/malvern-primary-school-65642633303 

SCAN ME 

Malfest Tickets 



Community Sports Hub @ Malvern Primary School  

At Malvern, we have worked exceptionally hard to create a vibrant and inclusive environment that extends                   
beyond the school day.  We are delighted to announce that our long-standing ambition of becoming a                              
Community Sports Hub is now becoming a  reality.  

As many of you will be aware, we have a long established relationship with Unite Sports & Leisure who provide 
daily after school clubs and holiday provision throughout the year.  Unite Sports and Leisure offer a perfect                
balance of fun and educational activities, ensuring that children have a memorable and enjoyable time during the 
holidays.   

We are also very fortunate to work in partnership with Dance Depot who provide weekly dance lessons every 
Thursday from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM.  These engaging sessions help children express their creativity, improve their 
coordination and build confidence through the art of dance.   

In addition, over recent months we have developed a great relationship with South Liverpool  Community                       
Coaching.  SLCC now offer weekly football sessions every Saturday morning at Malvern from 9.00- 11.00am and it 
has been wonderful to see so many of our children taking up the opportunity to develop their football skills, en-
hance their teamwork skills and have fun on the pitch. 

Building upon our successful partnerships, we are thrilled to introduce these new activities:   

Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu Classes 

Starting on Monday 12th June, The Art of Grappling will be offering Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu classes every Monday and 
Friday evening. Children can join the class from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM, while adults can participate from 7:00 PM to 
8:30 PM. Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu is an excellent way to develop self-defence skills, improve physical fitness and foster 
discipline and resilience.  Places are very limited so if you would like to attend please get in touch via social media 
@artofgrapplingliverpool  

Liverpool FC Girls Wild Cat Provision 
We are delighted to partner with Liverpool Football Club and their Foundation to grow Girls Wild Cat                         
provision at our school. Last term, we hosted a fantastic festival, inviting five local schools to participate. Building 
on this success, we will now be hosting weekly sessions delivered by Liverpool FC coaches. Further details will be 
announced in the near future to coincide with the Women's World Cup in July. 

We are thrilled to see our school transforming into a hub of community activity, where children, adults and                  
families can come together, learn new skills and have fun. It is our firm belief that these activities will not only 
foster personal growth and skill development but also strengthen the bonds within our community.  Keep an eye 
out for more information and registration details for the new activities in our upcoming communications. We look 
forward to your participation and making these endeavours a resounding success. 

Polite Reminder  

It is wonderful to see so many children embracing the joy of cycling as a means of commuting to school. The sight 

of our school grounds bustling with bicycles and scooters each morning is a fantastic sight and serves as a                  

testament to our shared commitment to fostering a healthier and greener environment.  However, we would like 

to take this opportunity to kindly remind everyone that the safety of our children is of paramount importance. 

Whilst we celebrate the increasing number of cyclists and scooter enthusiasts among us, it is crucial that we                

adhere to safety measures to ensure a secure environment for all.  

Therefore, we kindly request that all students dismount from their bikes or scooters 

before entering the school gates. This ensures the safety of pedestrians and avoids 

any potential accidents or collisions within the school grounds. By prioritising the 

well-being of every member of our school community, we can continue to foster a 

positive and secure environment for everyone.  
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Date Event  

12/6/23 Start of Year 1 Phonics Check 

12/6/23 Start of Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

12/6/23 Year 4 - Lord Derby Award Visit 

12/6/23 Year 6 - Huyton Courts Visit 

13/6/23 Community Spirit Festival at Court Hey Park  

14/6/23 Welcome to Malvern—Nursery Meeting 

14/6/23 Attendance Reward Trip to Knowsley Safari Park  

15/6/23 Curtis Jobling Author Visit 

15/6/23 Attendance Reward Trip to Gulliver's World   

16/6/23 Year 6 - Moel Famau Walk  

23/6/23 Malfest Own Clothes Day (Bottle Donations)  

28/6/23 Year 4 Barstondale Residential  

30/6/23 Nursery & Reception Sports Day 

3/7/23 Year 5 / 6 Sports Day 

4/7/23 Year 3 / 4 Sports Day 

4/7/23 Malvern Spelling Bee Championship Final 

5/7/23 Year 1 / 2 Sports Day 

5/7/23 Year 3 CHET Residential 

8/7/23 MALFEST 

10/7/23 Summer Music Concert 1 

11/7/23 Year 5 Public Speaking Competition  

11/7/23  Summer Music Concert 2 

12/7/23 Year 6 London Residential  

13/7/23 Nursery End of Year Celebration Assembly  

17/7/23 Year 6 End of Year Celebration Assembly  

17/7/23 Here on Time Punctuality Reward Visit to the Beach 

17/7/23 Are You Ready to Read Reward Visit to Shakespeare North Playhouse 

17/7/23 Year 6 Prom 

18/7/23 Year 1 Trip to Farmer Ted’s Adventure Farm 

19/7/23 Summer Term Cube Reward Activities  

19/7/23 School Closes for Summer Holidays @1.30pm  



Community Spirit Festival   

In memory of Olivia Pratt Korbel, the children in the local area (St Margaret Mary’s Infant and Junior 

School, Malvern and Roby Park) have been working collaboratively on a variety of projects.  On Tuesday 

13th June, to celebrate what would have been Olivia’s 10th birthday, we would like to invite all of our 

families to a ‘Community Spirit Festival’ to showcase this work.  

The event will commence at 5.30pm and families are invited to gather at the bandstand at the Cricket 

Club in Court Hey Park.  Together with the other schools involved, we will take part in a walk around the 

park followed by a showcase of some of the work produced.  

The event will be filmed by Channel 4 and extracts may be used for a forthcoming documentary.                                

Therefore, all children MUST be accompanied by an adult.  

The event should be very memorable and we hope it will unite the community to celebrate Olivia’s life. It 

would be fantastic to see lots of our Malvern families in attendance and we look forward to welcoming 

you on the evening.   


